
 

Email:  windsorfbc@embarqmail.com          Online:  www.fbcwindsor.org          Facebook:  FBC Windsor MO 

Office Hours:    Monday-Thursday 9:00am-12:15pm, 12:45pm-4:00pm (Closed on Fridays and holidays) 

Pastor Mike Brown      Phone: 573.660.2122   Email: bromikebrown82@outlook.com 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH      ͏    308 S. Tebo St.     ͏    Windsor, MO  65360      ͏    660-647-5624 

HELPERS for 05/16/21 HISTORY 

Week of 05/09/2021 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 64 

Sunday AM Worship 129 

Online 155 

Wednesday 49 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $3,509 

Budget Given $2,135.74 

Yearly Needs $66,671 

Yearly Given $47,505. 

SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Sunday, May 16, 2021 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Sunday Morning Service 

7:00 Church Council Meeting 

Wednesday, May 19, 2021 

  

  

   

   

The Columns 
 

(A weekly publication of First Baptist Church, Windsor, MO) 
 

REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

May 13, 2021 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Darla Jodie 

Kim H. Bailey 

Marilyn Staci 

Usher Bob Nations 

Children’s  

Sermon Kelsey Lewis 

Decision  

Counselor  Ron Jenkins 

AM Benediction Bob Hinkleman 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Ron Dady 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

     

FBC family, 

 

      As we approach the summer months, I ask 

that you would be praying for our church and 

for me as we pray for the Lord’s leadership and 

guidance as we move forward. Proverbs 3:5-6 

“Trust in the Lord with all your heart, and do 

not lean on your own understanding. In all 

your ways acknowledge Him, and He will make 

your paths straight.” 

 

 In Christ, 

Pastor Mike 

Our Wednesday Night programs 
are over to give our volunteers a 
much needed rest. Thank you to 
all of you who made  our   
Wednesdays a success. To those 
who  prepared and served food, 
to the teachers, to the lock-up 
men...we couldn’t have done it 
without you.  God bless you! 

Tabitha’s Closet had what we think 

was a record number of guests (at 

least for Nancy & Teri) this past      

Saturday.  We counted 47 people, but 

there were others who may have 

gone uncounted.  Close to 60 bags of 

clothing, shoes, and bedding left with 

them.  This ministry of FBC is such a 

blessing for those in our community. 

If you feel the need to donate, we 

need  white plastic kitchen bags and 

plastic baby hangars.  God bless you! 



Operation Christmas Child 

There͏are͏three͏more͏Sundays͏in͏May͏

to͏bring͏some͏NON-LIQUID͏͏hygiene͏

items͏for͏Samaritan’s͏Purse.͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

There͏will͏be͏a͏basket͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

in͏the͏church͏foyer. 

Monday Night Small Group 

Where:͏͏Sinclairs’ house 

When:͏͏͏Monday͏nights͏starting͏May͏24th͏͏

 ͏͏͏͏at͏6:00 

What:͏͏͏͏We͏will͏be͏doing͏a͏15͏lesson͏study͏

 ͏͏͏͏called͏͏“The͏Christian͏Life”  by͏ 

 ͏͏͏͏evangelist͏Porter͏Barrington.͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

 ͏͏͏͏This͏scripture-based͏study͏is͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

 ͏͏͏͏͏designed͏to͏grow͏you͏in͏your͏

 ͏͏͏͏͏faith͏and͏to͏give͏you͏spiritual͏

  ͏͏͏͏͏confidence.͏͏ 

 

͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏There͏are͏only͏two͏spaces͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

 ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏left͏in͏this͏study.͏͏Call͏the͏͏͏͏͏͏

church͏office͏if͏you’re͏interested͏or͏if͏you’d͏

like͏to͏host͏or͏lead͏a͏study͏of͏your͏own. 

Your comforting expression of         

sympathy will always be  remembered 

with deep gratitude. 

Thank you family, 

Your plant is full of life as well as 

mom’s was.  Your prayers & thoughts  

were truly appreciated. 

Love, 

The Pennock family & Valerie 

&  The Aker family 

͏͏͏͏͏͏Our͏deepest͏condolences͏to͏the͏

friends͏and͏family͏of͏͏͏James͏“Jim” 

Halbrook͏who͏passed͏away͏Sunday,͏

May͏9,͏2021.͏͏ 

͏͏͏͏͏͏Visitation͏Thursday,͏May͏13th͏͏

from͏4:00-6:00͏pm͏at͏Bradley͏&͏͏͏

Hadley͏Funeral͏Home͏in͏Clinton. 

͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏Funeral͏Friday,͏May͏14th͏͏͏͏͏͏

from͏10:30-11:30͏at͏First͏United͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

Methodist͏church͏in͏Sedalia. 

͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏May͏your͏memories͏of͏Jim͏bring͏

a͏smile͏to͏your͏heart,͏and͏may͏his͏

love͏for͏the͏Lord͏bring͏you͏comfort͏

and͏peace. 

 

Wednesday, May 26   

at 6:00 pm   

 

To all past Wednesday Night Workers 

and all those who want to get involved, 

we’re having a meeting (with pizza!!) to 

go over ideas for the next season of 

classes. We’re changing things up a bit, 

and Pastor Mike has some great ideas 

that will make Wednesday nights here 

at FBC the most happening spot in 

town. We’d love your input and ideas 

that will make kids WANT to come! 

  

Sorry, no childcare provided! 
 


